Matt Rendos Athletic Director Wellsboro Area High School

Dear Matt,

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as the Varsity Boys and Girls Cross Country Coach effective today December 5, 2017.

Thank you for the opportunity to coach the student athletes at Wellsboro in the sport of cross country. I am very proud of each of them and their accomplishments and take considerable pride in saying I was their coach.

However, between my full time profession, other coaching roles I hold at Wellsboro and allotted annual vacation time I need to readjust the number of commitments I have.

Thanks again Matt for providing me this opportunity. You do an outstanding job as the Athletic Director.

Sincerely,

Ronald Brought

Rull Burt

Attachment X-20-1